
 

 

Memorandum 
Public Works Department - Engineering 

 
DATE: January 28, 2020 
TO: Curtis Thompson, Planner 
CC: Nancy J. Bozzato, Clerk; Holly Willford, Deputy Clerk; Jason Marr, 

Director of Public Works 
FROM: Tolga Aydin, Engineering Technologist 
RE: File B1/2020P  

695 Quaker Road 
 
 
We have completed the review of the consent application B1/2020P for consent to 
partial discharge mortgage and to convey 765.47 square meters of land (Part 2), to 
be added to the abutting property (Part 3, 4, and 5 on 59R-15976) for development. 
Part 1 is to be retained for continued residential use of the dwelling known 
municipally as 695 Quaker Road.  
 
Upon this review, Public Works has no comments. 
 
 


